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Lorna Richardson 


Assistant Registrar (Student Records)
Dear Candidate

Late Entry to MPhil/PhD Examination

As it is now more than one year since you completed your studies at the College, I must draw your attention to the following University Regulation:

‘After completing an approved course of study a student will normally be required to submit for examination within one calendar year. A student must apply for permission to enter at a date later than one calendar year after completion of the course of study.’

To apply for such permission, you should arrange for Sections A and B of the attached form to be completed and returned to me. You should also include a statement on the continued pertinence of your experimental work. If you completed your research three or more years ago, you may be required to return to the College to carry out further work before submitting your thesis.

At the same time as returning the late entry form you need to submit an examination entry form, available from Student Records, Level 3, Sherfield Building, South Kensington Campus.

If your entry is allowed to proceed, you will have a further maximum period of eighteen months from the date of entry in which to submit your thesis to the University.

Yours sincerely

Lorna Richardson

